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From: —
To: Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee

Subject: Termination of Pregnancy Amendment Bill
Date: Friday, 12 April 2024 10:13:00 AM
Dear Sir:

I am writing to express my support of Robbie Katter MP, Termination of Pregnancy (Live
Births) Amendment Bill 2024 into the Queensland Parliament.

I am appalled at the fact that this has to even be considered. Any unborn child possesses
already all the human dignity, and the fact that some of these babies have survived the
abortion procedure indicate that they have great capacity to survive much of what will
come to them later on in life.

Please take this letter into consideration and do whatever you can to promote this
amendment to the Bill. I pray for your work.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. X. Ovalle





